
             
Camp Bayshore 2025 

May 28, 2025 – July 25, 2025 

Theme: Armor of God 

*This calendar is subject to change* 

 MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

WEEK 1 
May 27 – May 30 
"Put on the full armor of 
God, so that you can take 
your stand against the 
devil’s schemes.” 
Ephesians 6:11 

May 26 
NO CAMP  
 
MEMORIAL DAY 

May 27 
 
NO CAMP 
 
CAMP WORK DAY 

May 28 
First Day of Camp 
M: First Day Fun 
P:  First Day Fun 
C: First Day Fun 
B: First Day Fun 

May 29 
AM: All Groups:  
Movie of the week 
C: Rotations 
B: Rotations 

May 30 
M: Bounce House 
P: Bounce House 

C: Chuck E. Cheese 

B: Chuck E. Cheese 

WEEK 2 
June 2 – June 6 
Belt of Truth 
"Keep your tongue from 
evil and your lips from 
telling lies." 
Psalm 34:13 

 

June 2 

M: Science 
Experiments 
P: Science 
Experiments 
C: AM-Mad Science 
     PM-Rotations 
B: AM-Mad 
Science 
     PM-Rotations 

June 3 
M: Petting Zoo  
P: Petting Zoo  
C: Zoo Tampa  

B: Zoo Tampa  

June 4 
M: Water Day 
P: Water Day 
C: Roy Jenkins 
Splash Pad 
B: Bobby Hicks Pool 

June 5 
AM: All Groups:  
Movie of the week 
C: Rotations 
B: Rotations 
 

June 6 
M: Soccer Shots 

P: Soccer Shots 
C: Playgrounds 
B: Laser Ops 

WEEK 3 
June 9 – 13 
Breastplate of 
Righteousness 
"To do what is right and 
just is more acceptable 

June 9 
M: Little Medical 
School 
P: Little Medical 
School 

June 10 
M: CBS Circus  
P: CBS Circus 
C:  Glazier 
Children’s Museum 

June 11 
M: Water Day 
P: Water Day 
 

June 12 
AM: All Groups:  
Movie of the week 
 
 

June 13 
M: Stretch and 
Grow 
P: Stretch and 
Grow 



to the Lord than 
sacrifice." 
Proverbs 21:3 
 

C: PM Rotations 
B: PM Rotations 

B: MOSI  C: Roy Jenkins 
Splash Pad 
B: Bobby Hicks Pool 

C: Rotations 
B: Rotations 
 

C: Pinchasers 
B: Pinchasers 
 
ICE CREAM PARTY 

WEEK 4 
June 16 – 20 
Shoes of the 
Gospel of Peace 
"Let the peace of Christ 
rule in your hearts." 
Colossians 3:15 

June 16 
M: Katie Adams 

Storytelling 

P: Katie Adams 

Storytelling 

 

C: PM Rotations 
B: PM Rotations 

June 17 
M: Amazing 
Athletes 
P: Amazing 
Athletes 
C:  Old McMicky’s 
Farm  
B: TGH Ice Plex  

June 18 
M: Water Day 
P: Water Day 
C: Roy Jenkins 
Splash Pad 
B: Bobby Hicks Pool 

June 19 
AM: All Groups:  
Movie of the week 
 
C: Rotations 
B: Rotations 
 
 

June 20 
 
M: Glow Dance 
Party 
P: Glow Dance 
Party 
C:  Sky Zone 
B:  Sky Zone 

WEEK 5 
June 23 – June 27 
Shield of Faith 
"With God, all things are 
possible." 
Matthew 19:26 
CAMP SPIRIT WEEK  

June 23 
Field Day Prep Day 
for all 
C: PM Rotations 
B: PM Rotations 

June 24 
M: Community 
Helper visit 
P: Community 
Helper visit 
C: Florida 
Aquarium  
B: Main Event 

June 25 
M: Water Day 
P: Water Day 
C: Roy Jenkins 
Splash Pad 
B: Bobby Hicks Pool 
 

June 26 
AM: All Groups:  
Movie of the week 
C: Rotations 
B: Rotations 
 

June 27 
M: Field Day 
P: Field Day 
C: Field Day 
B: Field Day 

WEEK 6 
 June 30 – July 3 
“For you were called to 
freedom, brothers. Only 
do not use your freedom 
as an opportunity for the 
flesh, but through love 
serve one another.” 
Galatians 5:13 

 

June 30 
AM: All Groups:  
4th of July Crafts 
C: PM Rotations 
B: PM Rotations 
 

July 1 
M: Pony Rides 
P: Pony Rides 
C: Main Event  
B: Aquarium 

July 2 
AM: All Groups: 
Fourth of July 
Parade and 
Cookout 
 
PM: 4th of July 
Games 
**Campers dress in 
red, white and 
blue.** 

July 3 
AM: All Groups:  
Movie of the week 
C: Rotations 
B: Rotations 
 
 

July 4 
 
NO CAMP 
 
FOURTH OF JULY 



WEEK 7 
July 7 – July 11 
Helmet of 
Salvation 
"For God so loved the 
world that he gave his 
one and only Son, that 
whoever believes in him 
shall not perish but have 
eternal life." 
John 3:16 

July 7 

AM: All Groups:  
Razzmatazz 
C: PM Rotations 
B: PM Rotations 
 

July 8 
M: Glow Dance 
Party 
P: Glow Dance 
Party 
C: Celebration 
Station  
B: Celebration 
Station  

July 9 
M: Water Day 
P: Water Day 
C: Roy Jenkins 
Splash Pad 
B: Bobby Hicks Pool 
 

July 10 
AM: All Groups:  
Movie of the week 
C: Rotations 
B: Rotations 
 
 

July 11 
M: Bounce House 
 P: Bounce House 
C: Playgrounds 
B: Roller Skating 
 
CBS Sno Cone 
Party! 

WEEK 8 
July 14 – July 18 
Program Practice 

July 14 
AM: All Groups:  
Magic Suzy 
C: Rotations 
B: Rotations 
 
 

July 15 
M: Tumble Bus 
P: Tumble Bus 
C: Captain Memo 
B: Urban Air 

July 16 
M: Water Day 
P: Water Day 
C: Roy Jenkins 
Splash Pad 
B: Bobby Hicks Pool 

July 17 
AM: All Groups:  
Movie of the week 
C: Rotations 
B: Rotations 

July 18 
PARENTS 
PROGRAM 
M: Food Science 
P: Food Science 
C: AMC Westshore 
Movies 
B: AMC Westshore 
Movies 

WEEK 9 
July 21 – July 25 
Sword of the 
Spirit 
“For the word of God 
is alive and active. 
Sharper than any 
double-edged sword” 
Hebrews 4:12 

July 21 
M: Stretch and 
Grow 
P: Stretch and 
Grow 
C: Rotations 
B: Rotations 
 

July 22 
M: Community 
Helper visit 
P: Community 
Helper visit 
C: Urban Air 
B: Captain Memo 

July 23 
M: Water Day 
P: Water Day 
C: Roy Jenkins 
Splash Pad 
B: Bobby Hicks Pool 

July 24 
AM: All Groups:  
Movie of the week 
C: Rotations 
B: Rotations 
 

July 25 
M: Glow Dance 
Party 
P: Glow Dance 
Party 
C: Chuck E Cheese 
B: Chuck E. Cheese 

 


